

April 18, 2012

Dave Harris Original Bagel 2 Fairfield Crescent West Caldwel, NJ 07006

Dear Dave,

On behalf of the Burlington School Food Project and Vermont Food Education Every Day (VT FEED) -a program of Food Works at Two Rivers, Northeast Organic Farming Association of Vermont and Shelburne Farms – we would like to thank you for Original Bagel's generous gift of \$250 to the 2012 Junior Iron Chef Vermont competition!

We appreciate your continued support of this event, as it will provide students hands-on experience preparing and cooking nutritious recipes using locally grown and produced foods. This experience encourages students to make healthy eating choices and gives them a deeper understanding about the culinary arts and their school food programs. Your donation will also help raise funds to support Farm to School programs throughout Vermont.

Original Bagel is a Wood Spoon sponsor this year.

The entire amount of your gift is tax deductible and no goods or services were provided in consideration of this gift. Shelburne Farms is a 501(c)(3) organization and serves as the fiscal agent for this event.

Thank you again. We really appreciate your support! Mank you Dave!

Sincerely,

Libby McDonald

Jr Iron Chef Coordinator



